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Comments: I am opposed to any oil/gas exploration in the Ruby Mountains. I live in Oregon but drive down to the

area to hike/backpack and fish for rare Lahontan trout that are native.

This project would permanently ruin the character of this area which is so unique. It would also put in jeopardy

the rich wildlife in the area, including the rare Lahontan trout.

 

This is NO PLACE FOR PETROLEUM  DEVELOPMENT. We have enough of that in more suitable places.


